
 
 
 
 

Volunteer Readers – ‘Book Club’           8th September 2017 

Last year Littletown Primary Academy launched a Reading Aloud project aimed at improving 

reading across the school from Reception to Year 6.  It was a great success so we would like to 

continue with the ‘Book Club’ (as I am now calling it). I am looking for volunteers to come in to 

school and read aloud to selected small groups of children on a regular basis.   

I am holding a meeting on Friday 15th September at 2:30pm to discuss what we are hoping to 

achieve and how the Book Club will run.  Attending the meeting does not commit you to 

anything other than finding out about the project!  So if you think you might be interested 

please do come along.  I know that many of last year’s readers expressed an interest in reading 

again because they enjoyed it so much, as did their listeners. 

Listening to someone read a story aloud is such an enjoyable and valuable experience.  We feel 

sure that out in the community we have an important untapped resource in the form of 

parents, Grandparents, Aunties, Uncles, neighbours and friends who love to read aloud and 

bring a story to life! 

Do you (or someone you know) have half an hour to spare on a regular basis?  Do you love to 

read?  Would you like to help encourage children to love books?  If so, please come to the 

meeting to learn about the Book Club. 

 

I would like this letter to reach as many people as possible which is why I have included two 

reply slips - to allow for the letter to be passed on to someone that it would not otherwise 

reach. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Charlotte Luxton 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

         I would like to attend the information meeting for the Book Club on Friday 15th September 
 

         I am unable to attend the meeting but would like to receive information on the Book Club 

Your name (and email/tel. number if you are unable to attend) 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..….... 

Please return this slip to Mrs Luxton or Miss Stephenson at the Reception desk by 14.9.17 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

         I would like to attend the information meeting for the Book Club on Friday 15th September 
 

         I am unable to attend the meeting but would like to receive information on the Book Club 

Your name (and email/tel. number if you are unable to attend) 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..….... 

Please return this slip to Mrs Luxton or Miss Stephenson at the Reception desk by 14.9.17 
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